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Mari Award winners 
Congratulations to Bradley L, Deanda S and Hayley G, in receiving their Mari badges last week. Bradley has now  
received his bronze Mari badge, after receiving 30 Mari wards from his classroom teachers. Well done, Bradley, I  
believe you are the third recipient of this level of badge in the school! 

Academic Reports and Parent Interviews 
Your child will be receiving an adjusted academic report at the end of this term, for Semester 

1. Reports will be sent home late in Week 9, or early in Week 10 at this stage. You are able to 

request a phone interview with your child’s classroom teacher, prior to the end of term, how-

ever, we are planning to conduct Face to Face 3-way conferences with you, your child and the 

classroom teacher, early in Term 3, once the social distancing restrictions are lifted. I feel that 

this would be the best time to talk with your child’s classroom teacher about future directions 

for your child. 

Hosting meetings – P&C 
The school is still under instruction to hold off from hosting large gatherings on site, so at this stage, we 

will be postponing the P&C Meeting again next Tuesday night.  
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Sick Bay visits and current Health regulations 
All students who present to the sick bay at the moment are examined and parents are called to come and collect children. 
This is obviously practising the precautionary measure of ensuring your child and the school community is restricted from 
the spread of illness.  
Social distancing regulations are still in place for parents and non-essential visitors to the school. Please ensure we keep 
up this practice until further notice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PSSA Events – Zone and Regional – update 
We still do not have any news in relation to Zone, Regional or State sports carnivals at this stage. Knockout PSSA sports 
are on hold, pending a decision from government and NSW PSSA. 
 
Kitchen Kart 
Our wonderful Kitchen Kart program has been continuing this term, although students are limited to watching the         

procedures, they are still more than happy to sample the wonderful treats they have watched being constructed. 

 

 

If your child is unwell please keep them home! 

We are now taking Kindergarten   
Enrolments for 2021. Please contact 

the school office on 65731363 


